SJCPOA

BOARD OF DIRECTORS MEETING

December 06, 2007
 Location: Juvenile Probation Training Room
I. President Evans call meeting to order
Secretary, La Tosha Walden Roll Call

II. Review of Minutes will be at the next meeting
III. Reports from:

· President, Rich Evans – Discussed stepping down from Presidency, informed us Paul Brennan will fill in until the official election, and Paul would appoint the Vice President.
· Treasurer, Travis Rowe – Reviewed and Set Budget with the Board for upcoming year.
IV. Old Business

· Head count as of today for the Christmas Party is 51 tickets sold. 

· Reviewed the Use of Force policy.  Paul and Rich will draft a memo to Patty with regard to Probation Officers working at Detention.  Probation Officers will follow our Use of Force Policy.
· Grant has not heard back from Victim Witness for the Christmas donation, which will be sponsored by SJCPOA.
V. New Business

· Donations to Soldiers in IRAQ (care packages) and any other worthy cause, we will hold off until after the holidays.

· PO Of  The Year, reviewed list of names.

· Travis reserved 4 slots for PORAC Internal Investigation training in February, 2008.

· Closed session, member issue

Open Forum

Meeting Adjourned

Next Board Meetings: 01/17/08 Board Meeting (5:30P TBA)
